Maths

{ In Maths we will be further developing our \

place value skills using numbers to 100. We
will also learn about the coins and notes we
can use to buy things.

Science

[ We will be learning about animals this half term. \

We will learn how to identify and classify a range
of birds, reptiles, amphibians, mammals and fish.

Birds lnsect | Fishes Amphibians | Reptiles Mammals
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Please remember:

- PE Kits, must be returned to school after the
break. PE will be on Thursday and children will
come home in their kits.

- Forest School- Please ensure suitable clothing is in
school on Fridays as we will be accessing the
outdoors in all weathers.

- Cooking- containers must be in school on Tuesdays

\ for cookina sessions. /
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Diary dates & events

We are looking forward to this half term, we are
continuing our learning theme “Into the woods"
and have some exciting things planned.

Thursday 2™ March 2023

World Book Day

Tuesday 7™ March/Wednesday 8™ March 2023

Parents Evening

Friday 10" March

Film Night

Friday 315" March

Easter service at church 9:30am

School closes for half term

N

Nurturing ac’-u'cvcrs,
whoin Jesus’ 515|1t are:

RCSOUI’CC{:UI Rcllablc RCSPCCt‘FUlaI‘Id Kcsullcnt
‘.' st rch-morcton wi g .@ %

IR

-

English

In English we will be linking lots of our learning to
our topic 'Into the woods'. We will learn about
animals and write our own fact files and we will use
our knowledge of traditional tales to write our own
twisted traditional tale.

“ \iile Red‘
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RE & Worship [
In RE we will be learning about Resurrection and

how the empty tomb is good news for Christians.
Our Christian value for this half term is

Homework

Thank you for all of your support with homework and
reading so far. These tasks enable the children to apply
the skills they have been taught in school and revisit
concepts. We love seeing all of the independent learning
on Seesaw. Reading packs must be returned each week as
other groups across school use them.

If you have any questions about homework for your child,
please send us an email and we will get back to you.



http://www.christchurch-moreton.wirral.sch.uk/




